Gilgandra Public

School
Honeaty & Courtesy

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal P.C Box 19 Ph: 02 6847 2043
Michael Darcy Gilgandra NSW 2827 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Wednesday 22™ February, 2023

Dear Parents/Carer,

To support student learning in class students will be watching films or television shows that sometimes
have a PG rating, for example film versions of novels that have been read in class. Please fill out the
permission slip below if you allow your child to watch PG rated films this year. If you have any questions
please contact Miss Hoskins on 6847 2043.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Melinda Hoskins
Classroom Teacher

Permission To Watch PG Films

[ give permission for of class MC1 Quokkas to watch PG films at

school this year.

Signed Date




